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Weekly News – 13th July 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

This week in maths we have been learning about 2d and 3d 

shapes. We used this knowledge to help us design a ‘Shape 

Garden’ for Mr and Mrs Shape! Do you know what a 10 sided 

shape is called? 

To help year 2 get ready for their move to KS2, we have been 

designing and creating leaflets and posters to tell the 

children all about life in year 3. 

We held auditions for the KS2 Talent Show. The standard was 

very high but only one child per class could go through to the 

finals! 

On Friday afternoon, we met with our new teachers! This was 

special and exciting. We will tell you all about this over the 

weekend! 

From the Year 3 Children. 
 

Homework Reminder 

Homework has now finished for the year.  

 

Optional Holiday Activities 

 Complete more of the Home/school Maths book.  

 Keep a reading record of the books you read 

(especially any form The 100 Book Challenge). 

 Write a book review. 

 Keep a holiday diary. 

 Write and send a postcard to your year 4 teacher.  

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Friday 20th July 

Last day of school.  

1:30pm finish! 

 

Announcements 

Beech class will be taking home 

their English books to share their 

learning with you over the 

weekend. These books must be 

returned by Monday 16th July. 

 

We would like the year 3 children 

to bring in a strong carrier bag 

on Monday 16th. This will be used 

to send work home. 

 

 

 

 

 


